
Faculty Senate Resolution 

Pilot Program to Facilitate Academic Advising to First-Year Full-Time Incoming Students 

Whereas, the administration is seeking to conduct a pilot program to facilitate academic advising to only 

first-year full-time incoming students, 

Whereas, the pilot program is scheduled to begin Spring 2022, 

Whereas, it is suggested that the “pilot program will mitigate the anxiety occurring in the orientation 

advising rooms,” 

Whereas, it is further indicated that the “pilot would allow first-year students to engage with faculty 
member during orientation on a deeper level” 
 
Whereas, shared governance is essential at Stockton University, now therefore, be it 
 
Resolved that (#1), the pilot team invite an additional faculty member to its team, and be it further  
 
Resolved that (#2), the pilot team engage in comprehensive assessment of Spring 2022 registration 
process to the said student population group, and be it further 
 
Resolved that (#3), the assessment of Spring 2022 registration process includes feedback from the 
students and faculty, and be it further 
 
Resolved that (#4), the assessment be presented to the Faculty Senate prior to continuation of the pilot 
program beyond Spring 2022 semester, and be it further 
 
Resolved that (#5), faculty continue to precept and guide all students, including staying involved during 
the orientation and registration process for all students at Stockton, and be it further 
 
Resolved that (#6), Faculty Senate be involved at the inception stages of any structural change or planning 
process pertaining to future orientation and registration of students, and be it further 
 
Resolved that (#7), that this resolution be sent to the Office of Academic Advising, Office of Student Affairs 
and to the Office of the Provost. 
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